
22 January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that the academy will be reopening
following a temporary closure today. We understand the importance of providing a safe and
conducive learning environment for our students, and we are pleased to inform you that the
necessary measures have been taken to reopen.

We look forward to welcoming all students back to the academy. Please be assured that we
have taken the necessary steps to ensure that the school premises are safe and secure for
everyone.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time. We appreciate your
continued support.

Sincerely,

Chris Reynolds
Principal


